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ADEA Scholarship Program 2024 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Students 

Thank you for your interest in the ADEA Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander student scholarships. As 

part of our commitment to supporting Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health professionals in 

undertaking the graduate certificate in diabetes education and management, and ultimately 

becoming CDEs, we are pleased to offer 2024 mid-year scholarships to eligible candidates.  

To be considered for the scholarships, applicants must: 

• identify as Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander 

• be accepted to an ADEA-accredited University Graduate Certificate in Diabetes Management 

Program 

• have an appropriate underlying health profession: Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander 

Health Practitioner, Medical Practitioner, Registered Nurse, Registered Midwife, Accredited 

Practising Dietitian, Accredited Exercise Physiologist, Registered Pharmacist, Registered 

Podiatrist, Registered Physiotherapist, or Registered Optometrist.  

Applications must include: 

• Personal essay: We are looking for individuals who have a genuine passion for diabetes 

education and have demonstrated their commitment to the field through relevant 

experiences, such as volunteer work, research, or professional engagement. (200–500 

words.) 

• Proof of acceptance to an ADEA-accredited university 

o More information: ADEA | Postgraduate Certificates - ADEA 

• Letter of Recommendation: Include a minimum of ONE letter of recommendation from an 

individual who can attest to your academic abilities, commitment to diabetes education and 

overall suitability for the program. 

• Proof of underlying profession 

Please include all the above documents in ONE email to education@adea.com.au. 

The application deadline for the mid-year scholarships is 30 June 2024. Late or incomplete 

applications will not be considered. The scholarship review committee will carefully evaluate all 

applications, and successful applicants will be notified by 7 July 2024.  

https://adea.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e330980fc1bcdcef4688d4a91&id=8820852990&e=1e28ee8257
https://adea.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e330980fc1bcdcef4688d4a91&id=8820852990&e=1e28ee8257
https://www.adea.com.au/resources/postgraduate-certificates/

